From: Laura Aldrich - Town of Indian River Shores <townclerk@irshores.com>
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 12:42 PM

To: townclerk@irshores.com

Subject: News & Holiday Wishes!
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Dear Residents & Interested Parties,

This is just a friendly reminder regarding Republic Service's Holiday Schedule for
garbage and recycling collection. There will be no service on Tuesday,
December 25th or on Tuesday, January 1st. These service dates will NOT be

made up; your trash will be collected on your next regularly scheduled service

date.

Additionally, please be advised that Town Offices, Public Safety
Administration and Postal Center will be closed on Monday, December 24th,
Tuesday, December 25th, and Tuesday, January 1st in observance of the
holidays. Town Offices and Postal Center WILL be open on Monday, December
31st.

The staff of the Town of Indian River Shores wishes you all a very Merry

Christmas and a Happy Holiday!




